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MINUTES OF A MEETING 

Of BROMYARD AND WINSLOW TOWN COUNCIL  
 

held on Wednesday 16th May 2018 in the Council Chamber, Council Offices, Bromyard at 7:30pm. 
  

*UNTIL NEXT MEETING OF COUNCIL, THESE MINUTES HAVE NOT BEEN RATIFIED*. 
 
PRESENT: Cllrs  Clark, Page, Andrews, Brunsdon, Churchill, Cooper, Dods, Faulkner, Dr Ferriday, 

Franklin, Pettitt and Nevin. 
 
In attendance: Karen Mitchell (Town Clerk) 
  Rose Raine (Admin Asst) 
   
  Lucy Aldridge - candidate 
  David James Smith – candidate 
 
 

 
Fire Procedure Read to the meeting 

  Action 

18/90 Apologies: 

Cllrs Smith & Lester. 

 

18/91 Declarations of Interest and written requests for dispensation: 

None. 

 

18/92 Co-option of new member to the council 

Members had received the written applications for co-option to fill the casual 
vacancy on Bromyard and Winslow Town Council (East ward) from 3 candidates. One 
candidate, Richard Edward James, was unable to attend and sent his apologies; the 
other two, Lucy Aldridge and David James Smith, attended in person. 

Both candidates were individually invited to introduce themselves and provided 
additional information as to their suitability for the role. Following each presentation, 
there was a 5-minute period where Councillors asked the same questions of each 
candidate.  

A vote was taken. 

IT WAS RESOLVED that  

David James Smith be co-opted to fill the vacancy in the Bromyard East Ward. 

Cllr D Smith then signed the Declaration of Acceptance of Office.  

 

 
The meeting closed at 7.50pm 
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